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School Notes 
We are so thankful for our 

firefighters and police 
officers who came and 
presented during our 

Community Helpers Week! 
We appreciate the way you 
serve our community and 

inspire our students. 


Thank you to FantaSea 
Pediatric Dentistry and 


Dr. Lastres for helping us learn 
about dental health. It’s such 

an important topic!


Save the Date


GIVING: Habitat For Humanity - We’re collecting Coins 
For A Cause to help build homes for families. 

Feb 27-March 3 - Dr. Seuss Week 

8th - Parent Team Meeting at 8:30a

8th - Wednesday Night Lights (WNL), Won’t You Be My 
Neighbor Day, 5:30p-7/7:15p

12th - Spring Forward! Daylight Savings Time

13th-17th - Spring Break, No School   
17th - St. Patrick’s Day 
22nd - Wednesday Night Lights (WNL), LEGO Night, 
5:30p- 7/7:15p

22nd-24th - School Pictures (See teachers for dates)

26th - VPC Family Led Worship & Sunday School @10a, 
Alleluia Choir Ensemble Sings 
27th - No School - Per CCPS

May 12 – Save the Date - Spring Fling Family 
FUNdraiser in the West Parking Lot. 5:00pm-7:30pm. 
More details to come soon!


From the Parent Team 
Welcome to the team, Mrs. Grimm! 
We are gearing up for our Spring Fling 


and Teacher Appreciation Week! 

Please plan to attend our next meeting to 

discuss these great events.   
Please join us at our next parent meeting:  

Wednesday, March 8, 2023 @ 8:30am 
 

Carline Safety Reminders 
        Going to school is exciting! We love your enthusiasm 

at carline. Please help us keep students safe by staying 
buckled up and in their car seats until a teacher arrives at 

your car for pick up. Do not leave cars with children or pets 
in them unattended. If you need assistance to run inside, 

please text a staff member. Thanks everyone! 
  

Happy Birthday 
March 1st - Mrs. Jayme Funigiello (PreK-3 Assistant)


Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church  
Our Education Ministry Team is planning ahead for summer fun...Vacation Bible School 

will be held July 17-21 for age 3 (by Sept. 1 & potty trained) through current fifth 
graders. We'll celebrate VBS during Family Led Worship on Sunday, July 23 at 10a. All 
are invited to wear camp shirts and join us. We’re also looking for adult and middle/high 

volunteers! Stay tuned as we announce our theme and lots of faith-filled fun. Registration 
will open to everyone (students, friends, family and neighbors) on April 3.


Good news! You're already registered for a very special session of VBS for VLC only. 
We'll host Vacation Bible School for all currently enrolled VLC students May 30, May 

31 and June 1, during regular school hours. No registration required. No change to 
current schedules.

Dear Families, 

Dr. Seuss week is here and we have really enjoyed having our 
guest readers come in and read to the classes. This week reminds 
us of the importance of childhood literacy. I encourage us all to 
make time and really enjoy the simple moments reading together 
with our little ones. Reading can happen anywhere, so take  a 
book outside, take a trip to the library or find a new way to create 
those simple moments. “You can find MAGIC wherever you look, 
sit back and relax, all you need is a BOOK!” - Dr. Seuss

	 	 	 	     Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director



